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 NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 
Sealed bids for the Asphalt Paving of Ed Speaker Road, Stanley Russ Road, and additional 
unspecified locations are now being accepted.  The successful Bidder will be required to furnish all 
labor, material, and equipment to perform the work as described in the project specifications.  
 
Specifications and Bid Submittal forms may be examined and obtained by contacting Jamie Brice 
via phone or email;  501-358-6810 or Jamie.brice@conwyarkans.gov.  Bid packages should be 
addressed to the City of Conway Purchasing Office, 1111 Main Street, Conway AR 72032 or may be 
dropped in the City of Conway drop box at the same address until 10:00 am, Tuesday May 26, 
2020, at which time they will be opened and read aloud at 1111 Main Street, Downtown 
Conference Room.   
 
The City of Conway reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any informalities, and to 
accept the proposal deemed to be for their best interest.  The City of Conway is not responsible for 
lost or misguided bids. 
 
The City of Conway is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate on the basis of 
race, color, religion, sex, national origin, marital or veteran status, political status, disability 
status or other legally protected status. Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated §22-9-203: The 
City of Conway encourages all qualified small, minority and women business enterprises to 
propose on and receive contracts for goods, services, and construction.  
 
 

Conway, Arkansas 
Bart Castleberry, Mayor 

  
      


